Parnjit Singh

From: Pam and Shiv <
Sent: 03 November 2021 21:39

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application 2021/31057P

| wish to comment regarding the above Planning Application.

| strongly object to the application. | live in Swains Lane, which is affected by the application.

1. Visibility. The ERUV poles and wires are highly visible, contrary to what has been suggested.
Some time ago | was in the area of the Regents Park Mosque and noticed some very high poles
and a thick wire across the road joining them and thought how unattractive they were and
wondered what was their purpose, later to realize that they are part of an ERUV.

In the above proposal ERUV poles are proposed to be sited at the Parliament Hill end of Swains
Lane and the adjoining ‘Brookfield Mansions’. This, in particular, is a very sensitive site, beside
one of the main entrances to Hampstead Heath.

2. Undue privilege. It appears to me quite unreasonable that a rather small group within the
Jewish Community is privileged to use the Public Space and facilities so as not to break its own
religious laws. There may be other, modern, means of obtaining the same objective without these
highly visible structures.

Thank you for taking account of my comments.

Pamela Cooper
39 Swains Lane



